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Dear New York City Riding Academy Friends, 

The not for profit New York City Riding Academy invites you, your family, your friends and your 
organiza�ons, such as regular and a�er School Programs, to enroll and support the Academy's 2024 New 
York City Horseback Riding Program. The Academy's 2024 New York City Horseback Riding Program will be 
conducted daily from April 1, 2024 to November 1, 2024 from 8:00 A.M. to 8:00 P.M. in its Manhatan 
facility located at One Randall's Island Park, adjacent to East 103rd Street Footbridge, New York, New York 
10035. 

The Academy's 2024 New York City Horseback Riding Program will cover the range of students 
from 7 years of age and above, from beginners through dressage in its equestrian instruc�onal curriculum. 
The Academy's 2024 New York City Horseback Riding Program will feature English and Western Riding 
styles in 60 and 30 minute lessons in at least 4 lesson individual and group packages. All Academy 2024 
students must secure and u�lize the Academy's required Horseback Riding Manual and its required 
Horseback Riding Uniform before they begin their 2024 Academy Horseback Riding scheduled classes. 

To enroll as a student in the Academy's 2024 New York City Horseback Riding Program, fully 
complete the Academy's Student Applica�on Form and email it to the Academy Director at, 
info@nycridingacademy.org. The Academy will communicate with its student applicants regarding their 
acceptance status and appropriate next steps promptly. 

The not for profit New York City Riding Academy's 2024 Horseback Riding Program will need 
Volunteers such as horseback riding instructors, horseback riding support personnel and fund raising 
personnel to help it conduct its 2024 program. If you would like to become a full �me or part �me 
Volunteer in the 2024 Academy's New York City Horseback Riding Program, fully complete the Academy's 
Volunteer Applica�on and email it with a copy of your resume to the Academy Director at, 
info@nycridingacademy.org.  The Academy will respond to all Volunteer requests promptly. 

The 2024 not for profit New York City Riding Academy's Horseback Riding Program welcomes 
financial and in kind dona�ons from individuals and groups. The financial and in kind dona�ons to the 
Academy's 2024 New York City Horseback Riding Program will be used to: (1) help economically 
disadvantaged children to become Academy students; (2) help feed and care for Academy horses; and (3) 
help maintain and repair Academy facili�es. In kind dona�ons can consist of items like usable lesson 
horses, computers, saddles, saddle pads, bridles and bits as well as road worthy vehicles such as cars and 
vans to transport its students and trucks and trailers to transport its horses. To make a financial or in kind 
dona�on contact the Academy Director at, info@nycridingacademy.org or call the Academy at (212) 860-
2986. 

We look forward to hearing from you and your groups soon and welcoming all of you as New York 
City Riding Academy 2024 Students. If we can be of further assistance to you in these maters, please let 
us know. 

 
         Sincerely, 

Dr George E. Blair 
President 


